
  NB-31 Correspondence – Lance Menier 
 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Lance Menier <lancemenier@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:54 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: No Electric Scooters or E-bikes 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
This will be a brief and to the point email regarding Electric bikes, and Electric scooters on the bike path. 
We already have unsafe conditions with E-bikes and E-scooters around the city not abiding by the laws 
and rules. Electric scooters and Electric bikes already ride against traffic, on sidewalks and the wrong 
way on bike paths. Enforcement of laws by police is impractical, fiscally unreasonable, and most go 
unaddressed. The consequences of only a ticket is not enough of a deterrent even if it could be 
enforced. E-bikes ride at unsafe speeds and maneuver unsafely around other slower means of 
transportations. The city wants to allow electric transportation but can’t enforce the problem's they 
already have. 
 
Thanks 
Concerned Resident 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


